
 

Homeowners Association Newsletter 
 
January 1st, 2020      Editor – Deputy Chief Kevin Norwood                Volume 2020, Issue 1 
 

 

C om m e nt s  o r  q u es t i o ns  a b o u t  
t h i s  p u b l i c a t i o n  c a n  b e  d i r ec te d  
t o  D e p u t y  C h i e f  B ra d  D e l p h e y .  
 
Os w e g o P o l i ce  D e p ar tm e nt  
3 52 5  R o u t e  3 4  
Os w e g o ,  I l l i n o i s  6 0 5 43  
P h o n e:   63 0 - 55 1 - 7 30 0  
F a x:  63 0 - 55 4 - 9 37 9  

 

Photo of the Month 
 

 

 
 
Left to Right:  Sergeant Brian Nehring, 
Deputy Chief Kevin Norwood, Officer 
Zachary Townsend, Chief Jeffrey Burgner 
and Commander Jason Bastin.  
Graduation day at the Police Academy 
on Thursday, December 19th.  We are 
very excited to welcome Officer 
Townsend to the Department!  
 
        
 

Village of Oswego 
Winter Ordinance Reminders 

 
 It is unlawful to deposit snow onto 

the streets while removing snow 
from resident driveways and 
sidewalks. 

 Do not leave unattended, or park 
any motor vehicle upon any village 
street when there is 2” or more of 
snow.   

 If a vehicle is parked in violation of 
this ordinance, and where it 
constitutes an obstruction to snow 
plowing or traffic, interferes with 
the use of streets, or in any other 
manner creates a dangerous or 
unsafe condition, the vehicle will be 
towed at the owner’s expense. 

 

 
 

Steven Lawrence was sworn in at the 
Village Board Meeting on December 
10th as the newest Sergeant for the 
Oswego Police Department.  He is the 
longest serving sworn Officer and has 
served in many capacities at the Police 
Department, most recently as a 
member of the Traffic Unit.  We wish 
Sergeant Lawrence the very best as he 
begins his new role in January, 2020!  
Congratulations! 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

                 

Oswego Police Department 
Chief Jeffrey R. Burgner 

 

The Oswego Police Department, Meijer and School District 308 came together 
again this year to spread some holiday cheer on December 20th for the 3rd Annual 
Shop with a Cop event.  Oswego Police Officers took 22 Oswego area youths 
shopping to purchase gifts for themselves and family members.    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Our sincere thanks to Meijer for hosting such a wonderful event and helping to 
make Christmas very special for these kids!  
 
 
 
 
 

 

Sergeant Lawrence Sworn In 
 

2019 Shop with a Cop 
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